
PEA Committee 

From: 	 Nathaniel Oswald <nloswa@gmail.com > 

Sent: 	 Thursday, December 07, 2017 10:08 AM 

To: 	 PEA Committee 

Cc: 	 Stacy S. Crivello 

Subject: 	 Please support Carl Adolpho for the Planning Committee 

Attachments: 	 2017 Letter of Support for Carl Adolpho.docx 

I have attached a letter in support of Carl (Manu) Adolpho, thank you for your time. 

Respectfully, 

Nathaniel Oswald and family 
1-808-646-0807 
PO Box 1620 

335 Kikipua Street 

Kaunakakai, Molokai, Hawaii 96748 



December 6, 2017 

Dear Sir or Ma'am, 

This letter is to sent to you to support Manu (Carl) Adolpho. I have known him and his family for 

many years, and can vouch for his authenticity and true passion to support Molokai, and all of Hawaii in 

a positive light. His character is one of calm and thoroughness, and he works hard to support his family 

and also to support the people in his community. His family is one of the original homesteaders in 

Hoolehua who has strong ties to the rest of us all on Molokai. 

His presence on the Planning Commission would be wonderful and a blessing. He is a person 

who takes the time to understand what he is doing, makes decisions based on reason, and brings a fresh 

perspective to the committee. 

Please consider our letter when deciding on membership, we support Carl and hope he is 

appointed the Planning Commission, 

Respectfully, 

Nathaniel Oswald 

Jesseca Kapokonanea'akamahina Kalawe-Oswald 

Kaydence-Lee Nohea Illipuakea Okalani Oswald-Kalawe 

Slater Pahu Oswald 

Kristen Kekikihaukapalilionalani Oswald 
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